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Peterborough Lions Club Meetings 

1
st
 Monday – Directors Meeting 7:00 

PM 

2
nd

 Monday - Business Meeting 

7:00 PM 

4
th

 Monday - Dinner Meetings 

Social 6:30 PM 

Dinner 7:00 PM 

Peterborough Lions Club 

Zone 10 Central 

Region 10 

District A-3 

Editor: Lion Frank Hewitt 

705 755 0802 

hbrothers01@yahoo.ca 

Chartered: September 16, 1936 

Web Pages: 
Our Club site:   http://peterboroughlions.ca  

District A-3 site: http://e- clubhouse.org/sites/peterboroughlions.on  

Lions Club International: http://www.lionsclubs.org   

Lions Net International:  http://www.lionnet.com  

USA/Canada Leadership Forum: http://www.USACanadaLionsForum.org  

mailto:govgord@gmail.com
mailto:hbrothers01@yahoo.ca
http://peterboroughlions.ca/
http://www.lionsclubs.org/
http://www.lionnet.com/
http://www.usacanadalionsforum.org/
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 
 

 

3 4 5 

 

6 7 
Directors 

Meeting 

7:00 PM 

 

8 9 10 11 12 
Dist. Effective 

Speaking 

Contest - PCVS 
12:00 – 4:00 PM 

 13 
Day Light 

Savings 

Time! 

14 
Business 

Meeting 

7:00 PM 

15 16 17 
Happy St. 

Patrick’s 

Day 

18 
Lions Day 

with the U.N. 

– N.Y.C. 

19 
Bingo – Bob 

Weaver & 

Dick Cote 

 

20 21 
 

22 23 24 
 

25 26 
Bingo – Gord 

Robson & 

Doug Martin 

 27 28 
Dinner 

Meeting 

7:00 PM 

29 30 31   

   
Don’t forget to change your clocks and check your Fire Alarm 

batteries this month! 

 Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 
April 

Fool’s Day 

2 

3 4 
Directors 

Meeting 

7:00 PM 
 

5 6 
 

7 8 
T.G.I.F. 

DINNER 

9 
Lions  

Worldwide 

Induction Day  

 

10 11 
Business 

Meeting 

7:00 PM 

12 13 14 15 
District 

Convention 

Weekend 
 

16 
District 

Convention in 

Kingston 

17 
District 

Convention 

in Kingston 

18 
 

19 20 21 22 

 

23 
Easter Weekend 

Bingo – Gord 

Robson & Doug 

Martin 

24

 

25 
Dinner 

Meeting 

7:00 PM 

26 27 28 29 30 
Bingo – Garth 

McQuaig & 

Bryce Norman 

 

 

M
a
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Earth Day! 

Help save the planet for the 

future! 
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International President’s Message 
 Dear Lions,    

Service to others is our number one priority.  Recognition is secondary.  All Lions know that. 

 

Consider the effect that your club or district's innovative, successful service projects can have on another Lions Club or district, 

perhaps one on the other side of the world.  You have the power to encourage and inspire fellow Lions you may never meet face-to-

face.  That is why it is so important to communicate your successes to the association as a whole. 

 

The best way to do that is by using the Service Activities Report. Please keep this in mind as you plan to take part in the fourth 

Global Service Action Campaign -- Protecting our Environment -- in April.  Using the Service Activities Report ensures that your 

district can qualify for the newly established Light Keeper awards. 

 

Being recognized as a Light Keeper is not only an appropriate recognition for the hard-working Lions of your district.  It also shows 

Lions everywhere what can be done when we work together in service. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Sid L. Scruggs III 

International President 

 

Global Service Action Campaigns 

Protecting our Environment 

 

The Protecting our Environment campaign is scheduled for April to coincide with Earth Day on April 22.  Clubs that plan tie-in 

events for that day can increase the reach and impact of their projects. 

 

One of the aims of Earth Day is to "inform and energize populations so they will act to secure a healthy future for themselves and 

their children." 

 

Some projects that align especially well with those goals are: 

- Develop an awareness campaign around environmental issues. 

- Host seminars regarding simple practices that "Protect our Environment." 

- Raise awareness about the benefits of "going green." 

- Work with a local school to organize a contest that will challenge students to offer creative solutions to solving environmental 

issues.    

 

Beacon of Hope Highlights 
 

Through the Global Service Action Campaigns, Lions have devoted more than 252,000 service hours to over 3,000 projects that 

helped young people learn valuable life skills, collected nearly 22,000 eyeglasses and provided food to over 620,000 people.  

 

Dedicated Lions worldwide are shining our light even brighter by serving their communities and showing the strength of our 

worldwide network.    

 

Set Your Sights High  
 

A Second Chance for Light Keeper Awards 

 

Districts in which 50 percent of clubs participate in two of four Global Service Action Campaigns will receive the Silver Level: 

Harbor Light Master Award.  Districts that achieve the requirements for the Harbor Light Master Award and also exceed 

membership growth of two percent or more from July 1 through April 30 will receive the Gold Level: Harbor Light Master Award. 

Now your district has a second chance to achieve those goals.  If they have not already done so, clubs in your district may plan and 

report service projects that meet the goals of the first three campaigns:  

Engaging our Youth 

Sharing the Vision 

Relieving the Hunger  

Reports must be received at International Headquarters by April 30, 2011.    

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104554096380&s=30452&e=001rQseYquTY0UrRscIAyvuCfePomqHpXiK9dQ4x47XQpIOwntm76qqO7T-oSLBDwIAqfRmh8ko8yt9Ol-VH_buThnbnUEe7HawCMG6tHUrCsnHnuhc0NzAih5IPH87WE9eAIG_gkuEb6zypxqXZgZ7S33yAZlnTM69fILysdwanojCMu5OMMif5f5KKUJnkP7Ec_SHukvPYfUqaed8HHC3rkT1UOahLoOgll5O8QkQy9E5CWLpgJHNdgmVZW9i48ki2UqVmZdGU7jSpoKo8C6nN1BEypnY5iwHURtZFM7h6wgeDVqqr53Pwkq6VaRI0dLoIqmrJDgKJBzQCbU_pwSA62bp2EW4EUxqZbd53o9OFZw=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104554096380&s=30452&e=001rQseYquTY0VG2cnT2NZZB5kS5gEVVEao7LvebBW4ZQEuH0pME3sXRdFwLAmCM_kaE77Rnk--zFP-78cqpyIdL74540J78IJOL6rhQW3F6VKfpPA4mtqF_Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104554096380&s=30452&e=001rQseYquTY0VFEvobqQdF5FJ_-C0gTii84drerNky1fEwiKvN4mYHdWBD99TEUu6QHWGpUtEHtOft38Rp-HZtMRrXwp2_HgYqOVgx2s1jVY5j4IwFRw8zm0xaHlatDvVkrdq-m3Or6TxudJNDankgRreZBBKc-ij0Al3UxsnaFQhSr2685esKc_EJkK5--ADMlyOr1MSVmZOT3sob9MOeM8r1xFk5ylta7SOf713fqoLxpJlYRvmxrz-44t9dx09GU18QTQt9B9f3miQsGZJBLTfukvPLs3qZeRsD-7SkITQ=
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President’s Message 
 Lions: 

  
Thanks to all the Lions and Lioness who were able to come and help at the Effective Speaking Contest on March 19th.   
We had three Youth English (Grade 3 – 5): 1

st
 - Autumn Bell; 2nd - Avantika Vaidya; 3

rd
 - Dhruv Pathak. In the French 

Youth we had three winners: 1st. - Sabrina Adam: 2
nd

 - Xavier Wilson; 3
rd 

- Jacob Johnson. 
The Junior English Grades 6 - 8 we had three winners: 1st. Zac Rogers, 2nd Charlotte Westlake 3rd Jessica Franco.  
And Junior French: Liam Sinclair and Frances Loiselle and in the Intermediate French: Emmanual Wilson. 
All of these students will progress to the District Finals March 12th at P.C.V.S.  We wish them all good luck. 
Thanks also to the Judges.  Some of these judges come back every year and we enjoy having them attend.  This year 
we had Stephen Kemp come in as a judge.  Stephen won 1st at MDA many times and since his is not eligible to speak 
he offered to come and judge.  Great work! We had a number of schools participate this year and it was great to see the 
students come out and enjoy themselves win or lose.  Thanks also to Freddie (Frank Stewart) for coming from the 
dump and showing the students what they needed to know to be as smart as him.  Lots of fun! 
  
Speaking of Freddie I understand he is making his farewell performance at the dinner meeting on March 28th.  Come 
out and enjoy the fun bring your spouse, friends, relatives, neighbors.   
  
Did you hear the date of the Walk for Dog Guides has been changed to Sept. 18

th
?  This should be a better time for 

us to put our full attention into making it bigger and bigger.  There are a number of walks in May and it gets a little 
crowded and people don't know which to choose.  I say good thinking. 
  
Well its official Lion Bob Weaver is running for Zone 10 Centre chair.  It will be great to have someone from our club on 
cabinet again (That is besides Lion Anne Cabinet Treasurer) and even more of a chance for us to visit other 
clubs, attend anniversaries and remind people in the district who the Peterborough Lions Club is.   We have a number 
of Lions going to the A-3 Convention in April.  It is always a good time and a chance to learn a little more about Lions. 
  
We have gotten a place in the Home shows to sell our raffle tickets.  Please say yes when Lion Anne Calls.  It’s a great 
opportunity to meet the public.  Sell our tickets and maybe interest some new members.  So far we have March 18-19-
20 at Evinrude.   April 1 - 2 - 3 at Evinrude and we are waiting to hear re: the Garden Show Apr 8 - 9 - 10.  This is a 
healthy commitment but the shifts have been broken down so it’s not so time consuming for you. 
  
The Bingo Assn. if having a Charity Night/Volunteer appreciation on Wednesday Apr. 13th at 7 p.m. at the Bingo Hall.  
The tickets are $10.00 and get you a $28.00 package.  It is a chance for the club to win some money, as well as you 
personally.  Plus it is another chance to be visible in the community and possibly helps the club. 
  
Well, that's all for now. 
  
See you next month 
Elaine 
 

 

 

Congratulations and  
Good Luck 

To Lion Bob Weaver 

Lion Bob made his first campaign 

announcement to run at the Zone meeting 

hosted by the Peterborough Lions Club.  

He even had Vanna White come out for the 

celebrations! 

Ok, it was R.C. Albert Munneke, but it was 

like Vanna! 
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 Meeting started at 7:00 PM with special guests Micheal 

Noonan, musical Director of the Peterborough Symphony 

Orcestra and Tim Rowat of the Peterborough Mucial 

Symphony, Lion Josef Amann (candidate for 2
nd

 Vice 

District Governor), Lion Mary Amann and Lionesses 

Elieen Toms and Bernice Cote. 

 We were notified that the convention is April 15 – 17 and 

the cost of registration is covered by the club.  

 The slate of officers for the 2011 – 2012 term was voted 

on.  And nominations were closed.  

 Lion Bob Weaver was given his 16 years attendance pin.  

 The club was informed that the tickets for this year’s 

raffle have been made up. We have only 4500 tickets to 

sell with prizes of $1000, $750, $500 and $250. 

 Tickets will be sold at the Home Show on April 1
st
, 2

nd
 

and 3
rd

.  

 The Draw date is JULY 1
st
.  

 Meeting adjourned at 8:51.  

Notes from the Dinner Meeting – February 28, 2011 

 The treasurers Report was given. It was moved and seconded to be accepted. 

Activities Committee:  

 Home Shows Committee:  

 Lion Anne will be calling members for volunteers to help man the table at the Home Shows.  

 The first Home Show will be on March 18
th

, 19
th

, and 20th at the Peterborough Memorial Centre with times of 

Friday 5-10PM, Saturday 10 Am – 10 PM, and Sunday from 10 AM – 4 PM. 

 The second Home Show will be April 1
st
, 2

nd
 and 3

rd
 at the Evinrude Centre. Times to be announced at a later 

date. 

 The Garden Show will be April 8
th

, 9
th

 and 10
th

 at the Evinrude Centre. Lion Anne will be calling for volunteers 

for this as well.  

 Tickets for this draw will be available at the business meeting.  

Dragon Boats Committee: 

 Meeting will be scheduled soon to discuss this event.  

Bingo Committee: 

 It was announced that on Wednesday April 13
th

 there will be a Volunteer Appreciation Charity Night with prizes 

of $1000, $750 and $500. Tickets for this event are $10 each and each person receives a $28 worth of tickets as 

well as a Goodie Bag. A silent Auction will be held as well.  

Member Involvement Committee:  

 Membership Committee: 

 Lions Frank and Muriel Stewart will have a table at the Home Show targeting a Membership Drive.  

 Motion as made and carried that we donate some funds towards Lions Bob Weavers to help his campaign for 

Zone Chair.  

Notes from the Board of Director’s Meeting – March 07, 2011 
 

 

 

Lions Frank and Muriel 

Stewart proudly accept the 

“CAMPUS LIONS CLUB” 

patch at the February 

Cabinet Meeting 
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 Lion Frank Stewart has sent a request to Lion 1

St
 vice regarding the return of a member to the club. The 

member has declined, but has stated they will be joining another Lions Club. The Club wished them all the 

best in the future.  

Building Committee: 

 The committee has notified us that they are waiting for quotes regarding upgrades to the building.  

Awards Committee: 

 The Committee has introduced the idea of giving out Two Melvin Jones Fellowship awards and a Helen Keller 

Award. However, we will still have the other awards such as the Judge Brian Stephenson and the Dog Guide 

Award.   

 The awards committee still needs to pick nominees and will notify the club when they have.  

Youth Committee: 

 Effective Speaking: 

 Committee informed us that District level will be held at PCVS on Saturday March 12, 2011. Registration 

starts 12:00 until 12:30 PM with speakers starting at 1:00 PM sharp.  Volunteers have been requested by the 

committee.  

Outreach Committee:  

 Sunshine Committee:  

 The Committee has informed us that Lion Orm is still under lock down, but he is doing well. 

 A motion was made and carried to donate funds to the Rumball Camp for the deaf.  

News Media Committee:  

 Guide Dog Committee:  

 The “Walk for Guide Dogs” event has been moved to September 18
th

 due to the number of walks already 

scheduled around that time.  

 Next meeting is scheduled for April 6, 2011.  

75
th

 Anniversary Committee:  

 It has been brought forward that was ask for expenses to be taken out of the Hockey Fund to be replaced 

following the event.  

 The Anniversary is to be held October 15
th

 at a cost of $35 per person and held at the Trentwinds.  

New Business:  

 Freddie is having his farewell tour and will be attending our meeting on March 28
th

.  

 Incoming President Lion Jason King has asked Lion Muriel to induct the new officers in June.  

 

Notes from the Board of Director’s Meeting …cont. 

 Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM and motion was made and carried to accept the past minutes.  

 The treasurers Report was given. It was moved and seconded to be accepted. 

 

Notes from the Business Meeting – February 14, 2011 
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Notes from the Business Meeting – Continued 

Member Involvement Committee:  

Orientation Committee:  

 Lion Graham informed the club of the 

responsibilities of the ZONE CHAIR 

       Community Betterment Committee:  

 Funds were voted on for those that went on 

visitation to Chemong Lions Club. 

 Motion was made and carried to purchase the 

mints offered from Oakville. 

 Motion was made and carried to donate funds 

towards hotel cost for J.Mondor travelling to 

Winnipeg. . 

 Motion was made and carried that we donate 

towards J. Ali for the MS Walk 

 Motion was made and carried that we donate 

funds towards B. Oake for the Heart and 

Stroke Walk.  

 Motion was made and carried that we donate 

towards a knee brace for M. Nightingale with 

a provision.  

 PRHC requested funds and have been 

informed or a later donation being made.  

 Motion was made and carried to donate funds 

towards the Learning Disabilities Association. 

         Convention Committee:  

 Convention is April 15 – 17 

 Motion was made and passed that we but the 

50/50 tickets from the Colbourne and District 

Lions Club. 

 Community Betterment Committee will be 

meeting next Tuesday at the Centre.   

Sensory Committee: 
        Hearing Committee:  

 Motion was made and carrid to file a request 

from the Visual Language Interpreters.  

        Vision Screening:  

 The first school for testing will be Westmount 

on May 2
nd

 and 3
rd

. IF you are able to help out 

please contact Lion Jack Toms.  

New Media Committee: 
         News Media Committee:  

 We are entering a float in this year’s Canada 

Day Parade. The theme is Celebrate Canada. 

The committee is looking into contacting a 

towing company to help out with a flatbed 

trailer 

         Dog Guide Committee:  

 The next meeting will be held on April 6 and 

the club was informed of the date change to 

September 18
th

.  

      75
th

 Anniversary Committee: 

 The next meeting will be held April 27
th

.  

 Motion was made and accepted that we purchase 

the Helen Keller Award and present it at 

Anniversary.  

 Motion was made and passed that we purchase a 

Dog Guide Fellowship Award and present it at 

the Anniversary. 

 Motion was made and passed that we purchase 

the Judge Brian Stephenson Award to give out at 

the Anniversary.  

Awards Committee:  

 The Awards Committee will be getting together 

to choose nominations for this year’s awards. The 

members of the committee are the past president, 

the membership chair and the three members who 

have the awards.  

 Lion of the Year Award will be given out at the 

end of Lions year.  

Youth Committee: 

       Effective Speaking: 

 The District effective speaking Contest was held 

this past Saturday. Thanks was given to all those 

that helped out. There are 4 speakers going to 

MDA. Lion Graham informed the club it was one 

of the best they have held in a number of years.  

Activities Committee:  

       Bingo Committee:  

 Club was informed of the Charity and 

Appreciation Night on April 13
th

. Starting at 7 pm 

with a silent auction and goodie bags.  

 Motion was made and passed that we purchase 10 

tickets to the Charity Night.  

 Monies raised will go to Food for Kids. 

Dragon Boat Committee: 

 Club was informed the meet will be on June 11, 

2011.  

 A motion was made and passed that we 1/3 of the 

money we make will be donated to Closer to 

Home Campaign for the PRHC.  

 A motion was made and carried that we donate 

funds to feed the volunteers at the event.   

 The committee will be looking for volunteers in 

the near future.  

 Next meeting will be held on April 17
th

.  

     TGIF Committee:  

 The next meal served will be Rainbow Trout on 

April 8
th

.  

 Motion was made and passed that we have the 

gas company come in early this year to turn on 

the gas.  
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Notes from the Business Meeting… con’t.  

        Ways and Means Committee:  

 Lion Anne will be calling looking for volunteers to 

work the Homes shows.  

 We have a Home Show March 18
th

 – 20
th

, April 1
st
 – 

3
rd

 and a Garden show April 8
th

 – 10
th

.  

 We will be selling our club draw tickets.  

Member Involvement Committee:  

       Membership Committee:  

 We are starting a new membership drive at the 

upcoming home show. They are giving out Lions 

Bookmarkers and answering question regarding 

Lions. Kawartha Foodshare has been informed we 

will not be able to participate in Food Drive due to 

these commitments.  

Program Committee:  

 March 18th “Freddie” will be presenting his Final 

farewell Tour.  

 March 28
th

 will be Spouse’s Night. 

 April 25
th

, Hannah Roulty, executive Director of the 

Greater Peterborough Health Services will be 

attending meeting.  

 May 30
th

, Meaghan MacDonald, Project 

Administrator from Habitat for Humanity, 

Peterborough and District will be attending.  

 In June, the incoming President has arranged for 

someone to induct the incoming Executive 

Trent Campus Club Committee:  

 Lions Muriel and Frank Stewart are having an 

informal meeting with the Trent Campus Club 

executive to discuss plans for the summer and a 

membership drive for September.  

Visitation Committee:  

 During February the committee attended The 

Millbrook Breakfast, the Cabinet Meeting in 

Bowmanville, the Fun and Talent Night in Kingston, 

a club visit to Chemong Lake Lions and a Zone 

meeting here at the Centre. 

 The next club visitation will be to Apsley Lions Club 

on March 24
th

.  

Lions from all across North America are planning to be in Anchorage 
September 22-24 to take advantage of the 64 seminars and workshops 
planned at the 35

th
 annual USA-Canada Lions Leadership Forum. The Forum 

is for any Lion who wants to enhance leadership capabilities in an atmosphere 
that is non-stop learning and fun. Accommodations start at $59. For more 
information visit the Forum website at www.usacanadalionsforum.org for 
complete details, a list of seminars and tour packages. 
  

You can register on-line for the USA-Canada Lions Leadership Forum at 
https://usacanadalionsforum.org/onlineregistration-2011.html 

  

For additional information, call 605-723-4007 

Or email usacanadalionsforum@carolina.rr.com 

 

 

Old Business:  

 A building Committee meeting will be held next 

Wednesday at 6PM at Microage.  

 Anyone not getting their Lions Shirts pelsae 

contact Lion Bob Weaver.  

 Slate of Officers for 2001/2012 were once again 

presented and voted on. Lion Gord declined the 

position of 1
st
 vice for the incoming year. The 

committee is looking for suggestions. All others 

were voted on and accepted. And nominations 

were closed.  

 Lion Gil has informed the club about the monies 

donated to Japan from LCIF.  

 Lion Ray has collected a sum of money and will 

donate it to CHS Peterborough.  

 Lion Ray has collected a donated wheel Chair 

and a donation from B. Walsh.  He made a 

motion and it passed to donate the money 

towards new batteries for an electric wheelchair.  

 Lion Ray received a second donated wheelchair 

and a request for a donated wheelchair. He 

picked up and delivered the same.  

 A motion was made and passed that we donate 

funds to the Ride to Conquer Cancer Bike Ride 

for A. Week.  

 A second request was made and a motion to file 

was carried.  

New Business:  

 An idea was presented to the club regarding a 

BBQ for a membership drive.  

 Motion was made and carried that the club 

invite the speaking judges and their spouses to a 

Lions Dinner.  

 Club was informed that the city is looking for a 

committee of three people from different 

organizations to find a spot to locate a sign 

regarding different organizations in 

Peterborough. If interested see Lion President 

Elaine.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104773210300&s=30452&e=001C3sG3VTsZ3g8FNat7xPXSrYWvqwZikQn-Lh2ZSD8oBpqUY_vJueTZcyZIVPxaVQ2Be_EA0Ic8wmhImi3GFEm0LQMWxXM4Ea8_ci7ELiValCQ7rtC2qJ9OJVdiYSLLmLB
mailto:usacanadalionsforum@carolina.rr.com
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(PRC)Past Region Chair, (*) Past President, (LOY) Lion of the Year, (MJF) Melvin Jones Fellow, (IPA) International Presidents  

Award, (LM) Life Member, (PDDG) Past Deputy District Governor, (HKF) Helen Keller Fellowship, (PID) Past International  

Director, (PMDS) Past Multiple District Secretary, (PZC) Past Zone Chair, (PCC) Past Council Chair, (PDG) Past District Governor, 

(DGF) Dog Guide Fellowship, (JBS) Judge Brian Stevenson 
 

MEMBER  ADDRESS  POSTAL PHONE  B/DAY  SPOUSE 

BOLTON, Robin  501 Donegal St  K9H 4L9 874-0205 Apr. 18  Nang 

BYERS  Bob  2048 Moncrief Rd. K9K 1N8 745-6241 Oct. 19  Janice 

COLWELL George (LM) St. Joseph’s @ Fleming 

COTE Richard*  2344 Old Norwood Rd. K9J 6X8  745-0984 Feb. 13  Bernice 

(PDDG)(HKF)(MJF)          (cote@nexicom.net) 

CONSTANTINI Gil * 1143 Milburn St  K9H 6P1 745-3817 Oct. 2  Anne 

(PID)(AGW)(MDS)(MJF)(PZC)(PDDG)(GOV)(PDG)(PCC)(PMDS)(PMDT)(ID)(gconstantini1@cogeco.ca) 

ENGLISH Tim*   999 Albany Cr  K9J 1J3  740-0490 Jul. 18  Marion 

                                           tenglish@arbormemorial.com 

HEWITT Randy  686 Park St. S  K9J 3S8  749-0674 Oct. 27  Ella 

                                            Randyhewitt57@hotmail.ca 

HEWITT Frank * 763 Mountain Ash Rd K9J 3K1  755-0302 Apr. 21  Theresa 

                                            frank@rocklandsentertainment.com 

HOPKINS Don   * 205 Charlotte St. 313 K9J 2T4  876-8130 Sept.12 

(PZC)   (danda6@sympatico.ca) 

HOPKINS Reta  884 Stewart Ln  L0A 1C0 944-5578 Jan. 21  Sydney 

(HKF)   RR3 Cavan 

HOPKINS Sydney* 884 Stewart Ln  L0A 1C0 944-5578 Jan. 2  Reta 

(HKF)(LOY)  RR3 Cavan (shopkins@pipcom.com) 

JAMES, Andrew  527 Sherbrooke St. K9J 2P2  741-5798 Jan. 31  Elaine 

                                           (sirsmokey1@hotmail.com) 

KAUSHIK Ash*   400 Sumcot Dr. RR#1 K9J 6X2  657-7081 Mar. 1  Imgard 

                                            Lakefield ashkaushik@hotmail.com 

KING Jason   *  104-1211 Goodfellow K9J 5X3  743-9826 Nov. 28  Melissa 

KING Melissa  104-1211 Goodfellow K9J 5X3  743-9826 Oct. 31  Jason 

                                            (swordmane@cogeco.ca) 

LALIBERTE Elaine* 715-333 Hedonics Rd. K9J 7R6  742-9962 Oct. 28  John 

(PRC)(HKF)(LOY)(MJF) (elaliberte2@cogeco.ca) 

LALIBERTE John              715 333 Hedonics Rd. K9J 7R6  742-9962 Mar. 30  Elaine 

                                             (johnlaliberte42@yahoo.ca) 

LEWIS Anne*  379 Dominion Cr. K9H 5G9 745-9939 Jun. 1  Graham 

(DGF)(LOY)(JBS)(MJF)   (eam.lew@gmail.com) 

LEWIS Graham*  379 Dominion Cr. K9H 5G9 745-9939 Jan. 16  Anne 

(PCC)(MJF)(HKF)(JBS)(DGF)(LOY)(IPA) (grahampapaloulewis@gmail.com) 

LUMBERS, Robert 602 470 George St. N        K9J 3E4  741-1934 Mar. 18th 

                                           (bobowoody@gmail.com) 

MARTIN Doug  366 Chesterfield  K9J 7B5  742-0768 Jun. 17  Barb 

                                           ( Doug.Martin@ge.com) 

MCQUAIG Garth* 1843 Mapleridge Dr. K9K 1R1 749-2176 Sept. 14  Dianne 

(DGF)   (dmcquaig3@cogeco.ca) 

NORMAN Bryce  174 Westview Dr. K0L 2W0 799-6905 Aug. 16  Jan 

(MJF)(LOY)  RR 1 Omemee (bnorman@microageptbo.com) 

OSTAPOVICH Ray* 226 Sherin Ave  K9J 1B6  742-8053 Mar. 12 

(PZC)(MJF)(HKF)(JBS)(LOY)(DGF)(LM)(IPA) 

PARK Kirby  310 Middlefield Rd. K9j 8K4  927-8873 Jun. 24  

   (kirbyjanepark@gmail.com) 

POULSEN Joyce  909 Wentworth Ut. 8 K9J 8R7  874-5979 

                                            (gunnargoh@hotmail.com) 

RUMBOLT   Irving 368 Bellevue St   K9H 5G2 748-5922 April 17  Debbie 

ROBSON Gord  2472 Keitel Dr  K9J 6X3  742-5028 May 2  Susan 

(DGF)                                 (grobson1@cogeco.ca) 

RUPERT Bill  189 Shelbourne  K9H 5K3 742-4809 Jan. 3  Yvonne 

Peterborough Lions Club Members 

mailto:cote@nexicom.net
mailto:gconstantini1@cogeco.ca
mailto:tenglish@arbormemorial.com
mailto:Randyhewitt57@hotmail.ca
mailto:frank@rocklandsentertainment.com
mailto:danda6@sympatico.ca
mailto:shopkins@pipcom.com
mailto:sirsmokey1@hotmail.com
mailto:ashkaushik@hotmail.com
mailto:swordmane@cogeco.ca
mailto:elaliberte2@cogico.ca
mailto:johnlaliberte42@yahoo.ca
mailto:eam.lew@gmail.com
mailto:grahampapaloulewis@gmail.com
mailto:bobowoody@gmail.com
mailto:Doug.Martin@ge.com
mailto:dmcquaig3@cogeco.ca
mailto:bnorman@microageptbo.com
mailto:kirbyjanepark@hotmail.com
mailto:gunnargoh@hotmail.com
mailto:grobson1@cogeco.ca
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RYAN, Brenda  214 King George St. K9J 1R6  742-3259 Aug. 11 

                                            (brendareading@hotmail.com) 

STANDRING Ian 611 Corrigan Cr  K9J 7N7  743-3089 May 19  Megan 

                                             (istandring@cogeco.ca) 

STANDRING Megan 611 Corrigan Cr  K9J 7N7  743-3089 Sep. 26  Ian 

 

STEWART Frank   * 905-899 Clonsilla K9J 7G9  740-0003 Aug. 29  Muriel 

(PDG)   (fstewart@nexicom.net) 

STEWART Muriel * 905-899 Clonsilla K9J 7G9  740-0003 Sept. 24  Frank 

   (mstewart@nexicom.net) 

TOMS Jack*  1237 7
th

 Line  K9J 6X5  292-5607 Jul. 2  Eileen 

(MJF)(HKF)(LM) RR4 Smith  (eileentoms@auracom.com) 

THURSTON Dennis 599 King St  K9J 2T4  750-0611 Sept. 21  Nora 

                                            (nroy@cogeco.ca) 

VOYER Jeff  866 Clinton Ave  K9L 1A0 750-0379 Oct. 14  Patti 

                                           (jeffwaterdepot@bellnet.ca) 

WEAVER Bob *  1235 Melody Cr  K9K 2P6 868-5992 Mar. 24  Rieta 

(JBS)(LOY)(DGF) e-mail robertandrieta@nexicom.net 

WILSON George (Orm) * 80 Alexander Unit 335 K9J 6B4  742-2127 Sep. 2 

(LM)(HKF)(MJF)(LOY) 

 

 

  

 1
st
 Vice President – Jason King 

Sensory Committee:  

Hearing: Ray Ostapovich, Brenda Ryan 

Sight: Ray Ostapovich, Jason King, Andrew James 

Vision Screening: Syd Hopkins, Jack Toms, Reta 

Hopkins, Megan Standring 

Hearing Screening: Ray Ostapovich, Joyce Poulsen, 

Megan Standring, Ian Standring 

 

Outreach Committee:  

Sunshine: Muriel Stewart 

Lioness Liaison: Dick Cote 

Diabetes & Cancer: Bob Byers 

Hospital Kits: Reta Hopkins, Muriel Stewart 

 

News Media:  

Public Relations: Jason King, Kirby Park 

Bulletin: Frank Hewitt 

Phone Committee: Anne Lewis 

Parades: Kirby Park, Randy Hewitt 

Walk for Guide Dogs: Graham Lewis, Kirby Park, 

Jason King, Melissa King, Elaine Laliberte 

75
Th

 Anniversary: Graham Lewis, Bob Weaver, Frank 

Stewart, Muriel Stewart, Gil Constantini, Joyce 

Poulsen, Reta Hopkins, Jason King 

Photography: Randy Hewitt, Ian Standring, Frank 

Hewitt 

2
nd

 Vice President – Gord Robson 
Youth Committee:  

Effective Speaking: Elaine Laliberte, Joyce Poulsen, 

Graham Lewis, Anne Lewis, Bryce Norman, Bob Weaver, 

Meagan Standring 

Peace Poster: Reta Hopkins 

Activities Committee:  

Sports: Gord Robson, Doug Martin, Bob Lumbers, Gil 

Constantini, Graham Lewis 

Dragon Boats: Doug Martin, Gord Robson, Kirby Park, 

Bryce Norman 

T.G.I.F.: Ray Ostapovich, Joyce Poulsen, Kirby Park, 

Graham Lewis, Anne Lewis, Meagan Standring, Ian 

Standring 

Ways and Means: Gord Robson, Garth McQuaig 

Bingo: Elaine Laliberte 

Mints: Bob Byers, Garth McQuiag, Garham Lewis, Syd 

Hopkins 

Member Involvement:  

Program: Frank Stewart 

Greeting Committee: Bob Weaver 

Convention: Ray Ostapovich 

Visitation: Muriel Stewart 

Building: Bryce Norman, Doug Martin, Gord Robson, Ray 

Ostapovich, Dennis Thurston, Frank Stewart, Garth 

McQuaig 

Membership: Frank Stewart, Bob Weaver, Graham Lewis, 

Joyce Poulsen, Kirby Park, Muriel Stewart 

Trent Campus Club: Frank Stewart, Muriel Stewart 

Orientation: Frank Stewart, Bob Weaver, Graham Lewis, 

Joyce Poulsen, Kirby Park, Muriel Stewart 

Club Finances/Audit Committee: Bob Byers, Gil 

Constantini 

Constitution and By- Laws: Don Hopkins, Syd Hopkins, 

Frank Stewart 

 

Peterborough Lions Club Committees 2010 - 2011 
 

Lions Motto: 

We Serve 
 

mailto:brendareading@hotmail.com
mailto:istandring@cogeco.ca
mailto:fstewart@nexicom.net
mailto:mstewart@nexicom.net
mailto:eileentoms@auracom.com
mailto:nroy@cogeco.ca
mailto:jeffwaterdepot@bellnet.ca
mailto:robertandrieta@nexicom.net
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President                              Lion Jason King                                   

Past President                       Lion Elaine Laliberte 

1
st
 Vice President                 Lion Gord Robson 

2
nd

 Vice President                Lion Doug Martin 

Treasurer                              Lion Graham Lewis 

Alt. Treasurer                       Lion Gil Constantini (Non Vote) 

Secretary                              Lion Melissa King 

1 Year Directors                  Lion Garth McQuaig 

                                             Lion Syd Hopkins 

 

2 Year Directors                  Lion Bryce Norman 

                                             Lion Jeff Voyer 

Tail Twister                         Lion Bob Weaver 

Membership Chairs             Lion Graham Lewis 

                                             Lion Bob Weaver 

Alternate                              Lion Meagan Standring 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Slate of Officers:  2011 – 2012 Term 
 

 

The Fisherman’s Glossary of Essential Terms and 

Concepts 

Bite - What the mosquitoes and black flies are doing while 

the fishermen are preoccupied with not catching fish. 

Can of Worms – The situation that arises when you inform 

your wife that you’ll be spending the weekend fishing 

instead of doing chores. 

Crappie – the way you feel when you’re at work and you’d 

rather be fishing.  

Dock – The professional you should probably consult about 

your unhealthy fishing obsession.  

Fish Finder – A revolutionary technological device that 

allows you to scan below the water’s surface and actually 

see the fish you’ll never catch.  

Largemouth Bass – The most popular game fish in North 

America. Drop the “B” and it also becomes an accurate 

description of most fishermen.  

Muskie – The odor of any tent or cabin after a group of 

fishermen has shared it for more than a day.  

Snag – Something you’re bound to hit if you try lying too 

outrageously about your catch.  

Walleye – Common malady among fishermen, caused be 

too little sleep and too much beer.  

Wet Fly – The unhappy consequence of trying to urinate 

over the side of a moving boat.  

 

 

Some photos from the Peterborough Lions Club 

Effective Speaking 2011 Contest 

Lion Megan 

Standring 

looking over the 

points.  

Lion 

president 

Elaine and 

Lion Bob 

congratulate 

some of the 

winners.  

“Freddie” paid a 

special visit to the 

event to talk to the 

entrants.  
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Dear Lion,  

Like me, I'm sure that you have been following the news reports of the devastating earthquake in Christchurch, New Zealand. Much 

of the city is still without water and sewerage systems and aftershocks continue. Thousands have been left homeless as a result of 

the destruction.  

 

Right now Margit and I are on our way to New Zealand to meet with Lions and view their current relief efforts. We will also meet 

with the mayor and Red Cross to discuss future plans.  

 

I continue to be impressed by their commitment to helping their neighbours, despite many being affected themselves. At an 

emergency meeting of the Earthquake Committee last night, there was one Lion who had damage to his house, his place of work 

was closed, and he had no power, water or sewerage connections, yet was still attending a Lions meeting to see how he could assist 

the citizens of Christchurch. This exemplifies Lions' "We Serve" motto.    Lions have been providing assistance since the 

devastating earthquake February 22, and LCIF is providing US$110,000 to help Lions in providing relief to their communities.     

 

In the past week Lions services include: 

· Delivering 500 portable toilets to Doctors Surgery's, Nurse Maud Assn. and households in eastern suburbs  

· Going door to door in the suburbs with the Red Cross to find those who need assistance  

· Providing grocery and fuel vouchers to families in need as well as food, bedding and water 

· Volunteering at welfare centres in Christchurch and Timaru 

· Raising $34,000 during a weekend fundraiser 

· Distributing meals through a food caravan in Christchurch  

· Lions from neighbouring areas traveling to Christchurch to assist in relief projects, such as door-to-door outreach, 

delivering food and helping with clean-up 

· Lions in neighbouring towns are organizing dinners for displaced families and housing for Lions in need 

· Staffing two daily shifts to assist at the national Red Cross coordination office in Wellington 

· Delivering a 40,000 litre tanker of fresh water to the suburbs of Christchurch  

· Providing weekend breaks to families to escape from the city for two days 

 

You know well that Lions Clubs greatest asset is our volunteers-you and 1.35 million Lions around the world. Wherever there is a 

need, there is a Lions club nearby, ready to respond with their hearts and hands. In the case of disasters, we are the first to offer help, 

and the last to leave.  

Lions, I ask for your help in making the hope for a brighter tomorrow a reality for the people of New Zealand. The most effective 

and immediate way to help is through a designated donation to LCIF for New Zealand relief.  

 

From New Zealand to Haiti to Pakistan, Lions and our foundation are rebuilding homes and lives. Lions are building bridges of 

compassion with our hearts and hands, in New Zealand and all around the world. 

With my cordial regards,  

 

Eberhard J. Wirfs 

Chairperson, Lions Clubs International Foundation   

 

Photo of the Week: Portland Downtown Lions Club Opening Eyes for Zoo Animals 

Many of our clubs work on projects that help protect eyesight. 

But, we found a very unique Lions club sight project on The 

Oregonian. 

The Portland Downtown Lions Club recently donated a digital 

slit lamp to the Oregon Zoo to enable staff to do eye exams for 

nearly all of its animals. In this photo, a veterinarian at the 

Oregon Zoo uses the lamp during an eye exam for Chendra, an 

Asian elephant. 

 

 

Photo by Benjamin 
Brink/The Oregonian 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104712317011&s=30452&e=001WIiPZl8-0o6VWiDw47stzTRxH8DdN7MIZpoWkbPRo_Wkr2FmNq7y5HZyFD3mmJd5GoZY55XIc67-iybh8NSGxDJBd-wsxm1_TVHjZtvZ7Ttdcgmg0EV9nvFGugT0O7K77DfXGrR5_40hoRcEwzSQnaGQyU6atta3p4DqRFsHCc2IdWfJ2gPbnw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104712317011&s=30452&e=001WIiPZl8-0o5sXWd_1_4kPqZYEhObvC6m-BEJZO-21GCU3BiNMnrAxt7B9qEJk0PsZP_QFM7kRTrE2QDBWnnh41l1LDKMPJFR3F_mX6hSr9CriGudaSMhhJwCDqqxQLSoib_0rjd24qyRUsWMjq-WPLIdLOUHkKZYPVCUVo0Fr95gmda62DZ8SA==
http://www.oregonlive.com/news/index.ssf/2011/01/oregon_zoo_animals_benefit_fro.html
http://www.oregonlive.com/news/index.ssf/2011/01/oregon_zoo_animals_benefit_fro.html
http://www.portlandlions.org/new/default.htm
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Boy from India Wins 2011 Lions International Peace Poster Contest 

We're pleased to announce that Raj Phairembam, an 11-year-old boy from Moirang, Manipur, India, created this year's grand 

prize winning poster in the Lions International Peace Poster Contest. Judges chose his poster for its artistic merit and portrayal 

of the theme, "Vision of Peace." During this year's international level of judging at the Loyola University Museum of Art in 

Chicago, many judges expressed how honored they were to take on this task - and how difficult it was to narrow down the 

posters from so many wonderful images.  

Light Keeper Awards 

Two new awards are available to recognize district governors for high club involvement in service campaigns and growth due 

to service.  

The Silver Level: Harbor Light Master Award will recognize districts where 50  

percent of clubs participate in two of the four Global Service Action Campaigns.  

The Gold Level: Light Keeper Master Award will recognize districts that meet  

The requirements for the Harbor Light Master Award, and also exceed membership  

growth of two percent or more from July 1, 2010 through April 30, 2011.  

 

Start Planning for Lions Worldwide Induction Day 

Lions Worldwide Induction Day will take place on Saturday, April 9, 2011. This day is dedicated to celebrating new members 

and recognizing their commitment. Download the Lions Worldwide Induction Day Planning Guide and the induction day 

commemorative certificates for new members, signed by the international president. To place an order, use the Lions 

Worldwide Induction Day Enrolment and Certificate Order Form. 
 

 

 

 

 

Theme: Vision of Peace 

Message from the MDA Convention Committee:  

Dear Governors and Club Members of MDA Lions,  

Here is an update on the upcoming MDA conventions “A Capital Experience” held in Ottawa on May 26 to 

29
th

. Please note that hotel rooms are still available at the Chimo Inn, located near the convention centre. We 

encourage members to book as soon as possible.  

See your Convention Chair for a copy of the registration forms.  The convention activities are numerous and are 

listed on the registration forms.  Visitors to the MDA convention may also want to visit some Ottawa landmarks 

and are referred to this link http://ottawa.ca/visitors  for more information.  

In addition there is a partner’s program and details are listed on the convention website: 

http://www.a4lions.ca/capitalexperience/documents/MDA  

The MERL team will host a variety of seminars which are listed at 

http://www.a4lions/capitalexperience/documents/seminar . Plan to attend and make the convention a learning 

experience.  

We look forward to receiving you and your members as guests to our District A-4. Our convention committee is 

working diligently to assure you and your fellow Lions enjoy a great experience….  

“A CAPITAL EXPERIENCE!” 

Mark your calendars and see you all in Ottawa on May 26 to 29.  

Lion John Proulx 

Communication Chair  

MDA Convention 2011 Committee 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104636372046&s=30452&e=001r45TtYV-qiC5Nd6UGT8m3vcRAzSEmjGdlzJfq9tktdph-G3fiyiZ7PsczBkM2FB1wneiTsk6beQhR9fS-koZvvWomVfnZ-pE4EY5PoAtgaYqk82964TzkdFh7KhO2NYYJv15zPw0OH1zlHpf3S9cgUKJ66uSWDkkWpNnHILs1t5ySRmUIrihXE7edLAlU9QtE3UdhHsCigixpPSMCwfkE1DwOXWyy7mFACgNi-bz5y9P-w7v7J230g==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104636372046&s=30452&e=001r45TtYV-qiAlEbIAiXbiATkYkImDe4r6cQo_yIHq2U78-TAHNw4AsxjHiNjGzNkrcjLQUY06z-PBRzply10Wp2tDyCa96RqsVEiio_qId3z6RLa_HSs6cu0bmWHW4v1yFN5ky0EeKzjR8H4P20KIgMh0kmqOrjyk
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104636372046&s=30452&e=001r45TtYV-qiBDUDcVnNQ4Psn7Xh02Sc9hKSHLNGtu8dyBKYaejP8HSWGiX6vWP57mQOWhfZIfSJ7S1WwL_S9YZy13m0-KGxt3W-bnFl6HdPAtlW2rzR8gPpDyO_06hgg0q54Gdj7mLkbpII7vDXHzDFXrRR3dgpac
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104636372046&s=30452&e=001r45TtYV-qiAz8TkRoOT9uahGwP5Hnw2vrEpuj7o-2o-QSHEVJIM-L17P1yI6M04dV5fhoxsWIY12yksC9rcSLMHUUPQcJEO74oL_7GjFNSZUNbtclRRhn5_4takXxZYMop0SeEzwBxOTjlsjmohs4UQYMzR876K8
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=fh7rxxcab&et=1104636372046&s=30452&e=001r45TtYV-qiAz8TkRoOT9uahGwP5Hnw2vrEpuj7o-2o-QSHEVJIM-L17P1yI6M04dV5fhoxsWIY12yksC9rcSLMHUUPQcJEO74oL_7GjFNSZUNbtclRRhn5_4takXxZYMop0SeEzwBxOTjlsjmohs4UQYMzR876K8
http://ottawa.ca/visitors
http://www.a4lions.ca/capitalexperience/documents/MDA
http://www.a4lions/capitalexperience/documents/seminar
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Meeting Nights of Other Clubs 

in Zone 10 Central: 

 
Bewdley - 2nd (B) and 4th (D) 

Monday's 7:00 pm 

 

East Peterborough - 1st and 3rd 

Mondays at 7:00 pm -- Dinner; 4th 

 

Kendall - 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

monthly (September - June) Social 

6:30pm Potluck dinner 7:00pm 

 

Millbrook - 1st (D) and 3rd (D) 

Monday's 7:00pm 

 

Trent Campus Club - 1st Wed of every 

month 7 pm 

 

For Visitations to these or any other 

clubs see our Visitation Chair: 

Muriel Stewart 

Upcoming Conventions…. 

A-3 

April 15 – 17, 2011 - The District 

A-3 39th Annual convention is at the 

Ambassador Hotel in Kingston On. 

The host this year is Millbrook & 

District LC of Zone 10C. 

MDA 

May 26-29, 20011 – Hampton Inn, 

Ottawa 

May 31 – June 3, 2012 – Fallsview, 

Niagara Falls 

2013 – Sheridan Parkway, Markham 

 

International 

July 4 – 8, 2011 – Seattle, 

Washington 

June 22 – 26, 2012 – Bosan, Korea 

July 5 – 9, 2013 – Hamburg, 

Germany 

July 4 – 8, 2014 – Toronto, Canada 

 

If you would like more info on any 

of these conventions please talk to 

our Conventions Chairman:  

 Ray Ostapovich 

Happy Birthday to…. 

February 13 – Richard Cote 

March 1 – Ash Kaushik 

March 12 – Ray Ostapovich 

March 18 – Robert Lumbers 

March 24 – Bob Weaver 

Upcoming Events: 

 
Kendal Country Jamboree 

Sponsored by: The Kendal Lions Club 

Sunday March 20
th

, 2011 

Admission only $10.00 per person 

PLUS  

One or more used/new Bras to donate to “bra 

line” 

Location: Kendal Community Centre 

5784 Newtonville Rd.  

Contact: Any Kendal Lion  

Phone: Carol (905) 786-1148 

Or  

Email Angie: cntrygirl74@hotmail.com  

 

Charter Night of the Colbourne and 

District Lions Club 

Saturday April 2, 2011 

Social at 6:00 PM 

Dinner at 7:00 PM 

Keeler Center 

80 Division St. W. Colborne 
“They would be honored to have you attend!” 

 
PORT HOPE LIONS CLUB 

80TH CHARTER ANNIVERSARY 

MAY 7, 2011 
Social Hour at 6:00 PM 

Dinner at 7:00 PM 

Port Hope Lions Centre 

Cost $25.00 per person 

RSVP by April 20, 2011 

– Lion Terry Holmes 

905-885-9622 

gmterryh59@hotmail.com  
 

 

Ride for Dialysis 
Weekend ride: 

September 23 -25, 
2011 
Day Ride: Sept. 24, 2011 

All Proceeds support  
LIONS CAMP DORSET 

For further info:  
Bev: (905)775-2768   

bevjferg@yahoo.ca 

 
 

Sharbot Lake and District Lions 

Bus Trip 
“Lions Foundation of Canada” in 

Oakville 

April 30, 2011 

 

For more info contact:  

Lion Linda Zwier 

zw3026@xplornet.ca   

 

“Your opportunity to see ‘OUR’ school 

first hand” 

 

If your birthday is not listed, please let me 

know so we can help celebrate it!! 

In Sorrow:  
The Apsley and District Lions Club are sad to report 
that Lion Tony Assnick passed away Saturday March 5, 
2011.   

Tony will be greatly missed by all that knew him. 

 

 

 
Incoming Officers 

School 
Sunday May 15

th
, 2011 

Cobourg Lions Club 
 

More details coming soon! 

In Sorrow:  
The Wellington and District Lions Club are sad to 

report the passing of Lion Ernest Teskay.  

There will be no services and internment will take 

place in the spring.  

In Sorrow:  
The Apsley and District Lions Club are sad to report 
that Lion Gil Watt passed away on Monday February 
21, 2011.  
Lions Memorial Services will be held on March 12, 
2011 at 2:00 PM at the Community Chapel on 
McFadden Rd.  

 

 

mailto:cntrygirl74@hotmail.com
mailto:gmterryh59@hotmail.com
mailto:bevjferg@yahoo.ca
mailto:zw3026@xplornet.ca
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Requests Page:  
  
 These pages will be set up for committee requests regarding work schedules, notifications and any other info that our committee 

would like to pass along to our members. Hopefully I can set it up so that it can be printed out as a stand-alone and that way a person 

can place it somewhere as a reminder.  

 

Bingo Committee:  

 Lion President Elaine has asked me to include the following table for the  

Bingo Committee:  

 

Schedule for January 2011 to June 2011 

March 12, 2011 Bob Lumbers & Dick Cote 

March 19, 2011 Bob Weaver & Dick Cote 

March 26, 2011 Gord Robson and Doug Martin 

April 23, 2011 Gord Robson and Doug Martin 

April 30, 2011 Garth McQuaig and Bryce Norman 

May 7, 2011 Bob Weaver & Bob Byers 

June 4, 2011 Elaine Laliberte & John Laliberte 

June 11, 2011 Gil Constantini and Dennis Thurston 

June 18, 2011 Bob Weaver & Dick Cote 

 

 

The Peterborough Lions Club Presents:  

 

 

 
FREDDIE’S 

FAREWELL 

TOUR! 

At the Peterborough Lions 

Dinner Meeting  

March 28, 2011 

 

Bring your Spouse! 
 

Bring Your Friends and Neighbours!  
 

WARNING: Adult Entertainment! 

 

As we get older we sometimes begin to doubt our ability to “make a difference” in the world. It is at these times 

that our hopes are boosted by the remarkable achievements of other “seniors” who have found the courage to take on 

challenges that would make many of us wither. “FREDDIE” is such a person. 

Quote from Freddie: 

“I’ve often been asked, “What do you old folks do now that you’re retired? Well. I’m fortunate to have a chemical 

engineering background and one of the things I enjoy most is converting beer, wine and whiskey into urine. I do it every 

day and I really enjoy it!” 

Freddie should be an inspiration to us all! 

FREDDIE 

He has stories about some 

of the  

Peterborough Lions Club 

Members 

(And they might even be 

true!) 

So you better attend as 
he could be talking 

about you! 
 

Conventions Committees:  

 

District A3 Convention – Kingston 

IMPORTANT REMINDER! 

Don’t forget to bring your 

CANADIAN TIRE MONEY 

to the convention. 

It is being collected for  

Lions Camp Dorset. 

There will be a box at the convention to 

deposit the money into. 

Thank you on behalf of the convention and 

Camp Dorset. 
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EFFECTIVE SPEAKING COMMITTEE:  

 
Here are the pictures from the District Effective speaking Contest.  
  

      
  

  

 

  

  

 

(L – R)  Youth French Grade 3 – 5 

Xavier Wilson - second place winner 
Sabrina Adams - first place winner 
Jacob Johnson - third place winner 

(L-R)  Junior French 

Frances Loiselle - first place winner 
Liam Sinclair - second place winner 

Senior French 

Emmanuel Wilson - first place 
winner 

 

(L – R)Youth English 

Hannah Leonard - first place winner 
Autumn Bell - second place winner 
Emily Doucet - third place winner 

 

(L – R) Junior English 

Sydney St. Aubin - second place winner 
Zac Rogers - third place winner 

Jacob Leonard - first place winner 

 

Intermediate English 
Jonathan Lezure - first place winner 
  

 

This was a great day with great speeches. Congratulations to all the students who came and participated, and to the 
Peterborough, East Peterborough and Peterborough Lioness who worked together to make this another successful 
effective speaking challenge. 

 

Hello Lions,  

Well here is another issue your club bulletin for you and WOW is it a full one. It is great to see all the work 

and discussion that we as Lions do throughout our year. As I worked on this bulletin, I kept wondering how I was 

going to be able to get everything, keep it all looking somewhat orderly and still keep it informative and entertaining. 

Well after all the work, here it is.  

Due to the busy workings of our club and the committees getting me info I think we have an excellent bulletin and one 

that not only I am pretty proud of but one that you as Lions should be proud of. Because let’s face it, if Lions weren’t 

doing stuff this would be a bunch of blank pages.  

Keep up the great work Lions.  

Sincerely yours in Lionism 

Frank Hewitt – Bulletin Editor.  

Bulletin Editor’s Note: 
 


